
Greetings to you from us, 
 
We hope and pray that God has been blessing your ministries during these last few 
years as we have been experiencing the pandemic.  I'm sure that there have been 
many changes in your lives as you strive to be faithful in your service to God and His 
kingdom.  We are taking this opportunity to let you know of our proposed plans for 
the next year.   
 
As you may be aware, we are close to retirement and we believe that as you walk 
with us through this last phase of our life in Argentina you would be eager to know of 
our specific plans.  Because of the situation that we are in, being the last ones on the 
field in the northwest area, we are responsible to close down all of the connections 
for the mission.  This includes the sale of six properties and we can’t be sure of how 
this process will progress, especially with the constant changes being put in place by 
the Argentine government. 
 
As it stands, our desire is to wrap up as much as we can of our responsibilities by 
mid-year 2023.  The balance of the year will be devoted to sharing farewells with our 
supporting churches and individuals.  So, Lord willing, our retirement with 
WorldVenture will be December 31, 2023.     
 
We are eternally grateful for your years of faithful giving and praying.  We are 
thankful to God for directing you to be part of His work here in northwest 
Argentina.  We covet your continued prayers as much work is yet to be done to bring 
closure.   
 
because of His mercy and love, 
Rod and Jackie Allen 
 


